LAW OFFICE OF MARC R. DESHAIES, P.C.

MARC R. DESHAIES, ESQUIRE
THE CAPTAIN HENRY C. TABER HOUSE
115 ORCHARD STREET
NEW BEDFORD, MASSACHUSETTS 02740

March 5, 2021

Joseph P. Lopes, City Council President City of New Bedford 133 William Street New Bedford, Massachusetts. 02740

Re: Rezoning e/s JFK Highway

Dear Councillor Lopes:

Please accept this correspondence as our request that the Rezoning Amendment adopted by the City Council dated January 14, 2021 and referred to the Planning Board be withdrawn from consideration.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very Truly Yours,

Marc R. Deshaies

MarchAller

Cc: Anne Louro, Acting City Planner (By Email)